
Student Commission Meeting
Thursday, April 22, 2021
Zoom Meeting 2:00pm

Present:  Sarah Anderson, Theresa Coleman-Kaiser, Caroline Czyzewski, Sydney Dankert, Marc
Geborkoff, Tim Griffin, David Holden, Beka Horsch, Joel Isaacson, Ranit Karmakar, Mia
Kemppainen, Dan Liebau, Jeremy Lundy, Keith Machiela, Michael Maurer, Ally O’Neill, Bryant
Weathers, Matt Weekley

Welcome
● Final meeting for the semester!
● Special guest Bryant Weathers

Updates
● Non-motorized transportation plan (Bryant Weathers)

○ Walk Your Wheels Initiative started in October 2019 in response to the
bike/pedestrian mix on campus, especially in between classes.   Because
of some near misses, signs were put up between the MUB and Fisher Hall
to ask people to walk their bikes. From this a taskforce was formed to
create a non-motorized transportation plan by August of 2020.  Work was
progressing and then COVID-19 brought the work to a halt.  Next step is
to regroup.  Someone is needed to lead the taskforce, identify group
members, make a plan for this summer, and keep the taskforce going.
The non-motorized transportation plan will align with the master plan on
campus.  The taskforce will need input and help from the student
organizations.

● Graduation Celebration (Dan Liebau)
○ Commencement webpage is live with a map, details of the event, parking,

and routes. Please share with your constituents
● US-41 construction (Dan Liebau)

○ Bacco was awarded the contract and can officially start work on May 3
○ No anticipation of real disruptions until mid-May
○ Cliff Drive detour may not be in play until late June, early July
○ Facilities Management will be setting up a notice on their webpage for

construction updates.  As information becomes available this will be a
great resource for people to find out what is going on or to ask questions.

○ Project is split into 2 years, work in front of campus will happen this
summer and next summer they will be working on College Ave.

● Women’s Bathroom Funding (Tim Griffin)
○ The request for additional women’s bathrooms was not funded for this

upcoming fiscal year
○ This request will stay on the list for next year and will be reevaluated

https://www.mtu.edu/commencement/
https://map.mtu.edu/?id=1308#!ct/53958,0,
https://www.mtu.edu/facilities/


Thank you to everyone for your participation this year.  Look forward to seeing everyone
in the fall!  Have a great summer!

Next Meeting
● Fall 2021


